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29/11/2023  15:41:312023/4757/P OBJ Susan Quick We strongly object to this proposal.  The proposed plant space which is right outside our small garden will 

create a significant loss of amenity.  It will be like sitting next to a (relentless) running Hoover when in the 

garden.  There are several flaws with the noise calculations which result in illegal, unacceptable levels of noise 

in our gardens and our homes.  

First, a new noise survey needs to be conducted.  We welcome the surveyor to use our garden for these 

purposes as the proposal admits we are one of the two worst affected properties. 

Second, the survey does not take into account the high level of constant noise in our garden but instead only 

mentions volumes in the home.  This is incorrect and creates a significant loss of amenity in the garden which 

immediately backs up to the property and is only tiny.  

Third, the gardens have been assumed to be a certain length but they are much smaller which means noise 

levels entering my home have also been understated.  I would also note that we are extending our kitchen in 

March 2024 so the windows and doors of our home will be even closer to the plant noise. 

The plant has been moved several times due to complaints by neighbours and has now been pushed onto us.  

If the plant noise level is so low, utopia village should put it in the middle of its buildings, not on the edges 

adjacent to homes and gardens.  

We ask you to please think of the families who will shoulder the burden of this relentless noise and respect our 

right to enjoy our small gardens and our homes.
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